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The Serpent's Secret Sayantani Dasgupta 2018 First in a new series. "Never a
dull moment for our ordinary-girl-turned-demon-fighting-princess Kiranmala in
this hilarious, action-packed romp. Also, there is snot. It's, like,
everywhere."--Lisa McMann, "New York Times"-bestselling author of The Unwanteds
series.
Lost Girl Chanda Hahn 2016-12-13
Lost Boy: A Prequel Novella to Everland Wendy Spinale 2016-12-27 All children,
except one, grow up. Or do they?Find out in this Everland prequel novella . . .
Before Captain Hook annihilated England, before the Lost City was built
underground, before Gwen stole his heart, Pete was a just boy living among the
shadows. Determined to get himself and his sister out the rundown orphanage,
Pete finds a solution in the seedy underbelly of London, a deadly place of
scamps and thieves where survival is determined by cunning skill and
bareknuckle bravery. But then one night, everything changes . . .In this dark
reimagining of the original Lost Boy, Wendy Spinale weaves a stunning story of
courage and heartbreak, loss and redemption as one boy is forced to face his
past . . . and his future.
What We Keep Bill Shapiro 2018-09-25 With contributions from Cheryl Strayed,
Mark Cuban, Ta-Nahesi Coates, Melinda Gates, Joss Whedon, James Patterson, and
many more--this fascinating collection gives us a peek into 150 personal
treasures and the secret histories behind them. All of us have that one object
that holds deep meaning--something that speaks to our past, that carries a
remarkable story. Bestselling author Bill Shapiro collected this sweeping range
of stories--he talked to everyone from renowned writers to Shark Tank hosts,
from blackjack dealers to teachers, truckers, and nuns, even a reformed
counterfeiter--to reveal the often hidden, always surprising lives of objects.
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Age of Chivalry Thomas Bulfinch 1900
A Week of Mondays Jessica Brody 2016-08-02 When I made the wish, I just wanted
a do-over. Another chance to make things right. I never, in a million years,
thought it might actually come true... Sixteen-year-old Ellison Sparks is
having a serious case of the Mondays. She gets a ticket for running a red
light, she manages to take the world’s worst school picture, she bombs softball
try-outs and her class election speech (note to self: never trust a cheerleader
when she swears there are no nuts in her bake-sale banana bread), and to top it
all off, Tristan, her gorgeous rocker boyfriend suddenly dumps her. For no good
reason! As far as Mondays go, it doesn’t get much worse than this. And Ellie is
positive that if she could just do it all over again, she would get it right.
So when she wakes up the next morning to find she’s reliving the exact same
day, she knows what she has to do: stop her boyfriend from breaking up with
her. But it seems no matter how many do-overs she gets or how hard Ellie tries
to repair her relationship, Tristan always seems bent set on ending it. Will
Ellie ever figure out how to fix this broken day? Or will she be stuck in this
nightmare of a Monday forever? From the author of 52 Reasons to Hate My Father
and The Unremembered trilogy comes a hilarious and heartwarming story about
second (and third and fourth and fifth) chances. Because sometimes it takes a
whole week of Mondays to figure out what you really want.
Henry and Mudge and the Best Day of All Cynthia Rylant 1997-09 Henry and his
180-pound dog Mudge are best friends forever. And in this fourteenth book of
their adventures they celebrate Henry's birthday with bright balloons, potatosack races, and presents.
Second Star J. M. Sullivan 2019-04-09 Still reeling from the shock of her
childhood hero being alive and well, Captain Wendy Darling is appointed the
mission of a lifetime: find the lost crew of the Jolly Roger and bring them
home. But on the ageless planet, time is finally running out, and Wendy must
decide who to trust--the legendary captain, or his mysterious mechanic, Pan-before darkness consumes them all.
Henry and Mudge and the Long Weekend Cynthia Rylant 2011-10-18 In the eleventh
book in the Henry and Mudge series, it's a gray, rainy weekend and Henry and
Mudge are stuck inside. Being inside is boring, until Henry and his parents
decide to build a castle in the basement!
The Complete Annotated Grateful Dead Lyrics David G. Dodd 2015-10-13 Additional
edition statement from dust jacket.
Umberland (Everland, Book 2) Wendy Spinale 2017-05-09 Gwen, Pete, and the
others have escaped from Everland. But the safe haven they hoped to find at
Alnwick Castle doesn't exist. With the Queen of England on her deathbed,
Duchess Alyssa has stepped in, but things have gotten worse as the cure Doc
created for the Horologia virus has mutated, accelerating the disease. The only
possible solution he can think of is to go back to the virus's origin: an
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extinct poisonous apple. Legend has it a tree bearing the apple might be found
at the center of a deadly labyrinth hidden deep within Germany. A place that no
one in their right mind enters. With no other options, Alyssa sets out with
only her sword, her wits, and the help of Maddox Hadder, a wild boy who
oversees the castle gardens. To get to the center of the maze, she'll be forced
to battle monsters more terrifying than her darkest nightmares. But can anyone
truly survive the madness of the maze? And what if there's no apple to be found
there?
Tudor Church Militant Diarmaid MacCulloch 2017-10-24 Edward VI died a teenager
in 1553, yet his brief reign would shape the future of the nation, unleashing a
Protestant revolution that propelled England into the heart of the Reformation.
This dramatic account takes a fresh look at one of the most significant and
turbulent periods in English history. 'A challenging, elegant and persuasive
biography of an unjustly neglected king' Jerry Brotton, author of This Orient
Isle 'MacCulloch puts the young Edward at the centre of the action ... as this
excellent and lively study shows, his ghost continues to haunt the history of
Anglicanism' Sunday Times 'This is Reformation history as it should be written,
not least because it resembles its subject matter: learned, argumentative, and,
even when mistaken, never dull' Eamon Duffy, author of The Stripping of the
Altars 'One of the best historians writing in English today' Sunday Telegraph
A Complete History of Fairfield County, Ohio Hervey Scott 1877
The Christian Writer's Market Guide 2012 Jerry B. Jenkins 2011-12-15 Now
updated for 2012 and ideal for writers, publishers, agents, and teachers, "The
Christian Writer's Market Guide" includes information on more than 400 book
publishers, more than 600 periodicals, and hundreds of agents, contests,
conferences, editorial services, niche markets, self-publishing services, and
more.
You Wouldn't Want to Be a Pyramid Builder! Jacqueline Morley 2014
After Alice Gregory Maguire 2015-10-27 From the bestselling author of WICKED...
When Alice fell down the rabbit-hole, she found Wonderland as rife with
inconsistent rules and abrasive egos as the world she left behind. But how did
Victorian Oxford react to Alice's disappearance? Gregory Maguire turns his
imagination to the question of underworlds, undergrounds, underpinnings -and
understandings old and new, offering an inventive spin on Carroll's enduring
tale. Ada, a friend mentioned briefly in Alice's Adventures in Wonderland, sets
out to visit Alice but, arriving a moment too late, tumbles down the rabbithole herself. Ada brings to Wonderland her own imperfect apprehension of cause
and effect as she embarks on an odyssey to find Alice and bring her safely home
from this surreal world below the world. The White Rabbit, the Cheshire Cat and
the bloodthirsty Queen of Hearts interrupt their mad tea party to suggest a
conundrum: if Eurydice can ever be returned to the arms of Orpheus, or if
Lazarus can be raised from the tomb, perhaps Alice can be returned to life.
Either way, everything that happens next is After Alice.
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The Spanish Armada Robert Hutchinson 2014-06-10 After the accession of
Elizabeth I in 1558, Protestant England was beset by the hostile Catholic
powers of Europe, including Spain. In October 1585, King Philip II of Spain
declared his intention to destroy Protestant England and began preparing
invasion plans, leading to an intense intelligence war between the two
countries and culminating in the dramatic sea battles of 1588. Popular history
dictates that the defeat of the Spanish Armada was a David versus Goliath
victory, snatched by plucky and outnumbered English forces. In this tightly
written and fascinating new history, Robert Hutchinson explodes this myth,
revealing the true destroyers of the Spanish Armada—inclement weather and bad
luck. Of the 125 Spanish ships that set sail against England, only 60 limped
home, the rest wrecked or sank with barely a shot fired from their main
armament. In this dramatic hour-by-hour, blow-by-blow account of the Spanish
Armada's attempt to destroy Elizabeth's England, Hutchinson spins a compelling
and unbelievable narrative. Using everything from contemporary eyewitness
accounts to papers held by the national archives in Spain and the United
Kingdom, Robert Hutchinson re-creates one of history's most famous episodes in
an entirely new way.
The Neverland Wars Audrey Greathouse 2016-05-09 Magic can do a lot--give you
flight, show you mermaids, help you taste the stars, and... solve the budget
crisis? That's what the grown-ups will do with it if they ever make it to
Neverland to steal its magic and bring their children home. However, Gwen
doesn't know this. She's just a sixteen-year-old girl with a place on the
debate team and a powerful crush on Jay, the soon-to-be homecoming king. She
doesn't know her little sister could actually run away with Peter Pan, or that
she might have to chase after her to bring her home safe. Gwen will find out
though--and when she does, she'll discover she's in the middle of a looming war
between Neverland and reality. She'll be out of place as a teenager in
Neverland, but she won't be the only one. Peter Pan's constant treks back to
the mainland have slowly aged him into adolescence as well. Soon, Gwen will
have to decide whether she's going to join impish, playful Peter in his fight
for eternal youth... or if she's going to scramble back to reality in time for
the homecoming dance.
Steven Universe: Warp Tour Rebecca Sugar 2017-10-24 Cartoon Network’s breakout
hit begins all-new comic adventures here! In all new adventures in the world of
Cartoon Network’s Steven Universe, Steven helps a baby songbird find its
mother, takes part in a food truck competition, attends a Renaissance Faire,
and visits possibly the scariest place of all--the Prom! Writer Melanie Gillman
(As the Crow Flies) and artist Katy Farina (The Amazing World of Gumball) team
up for the start of new adventures with Steven, the Crystal Gems, and all of
Beach City.
Howl's Moving Castle Film Comic Hayao Miyazaki 2005-08-02 Sophie thinks of
herself as plain and boring, especially compared to her vivacious younger
sister Lettie. Sophie expects to spend the rest of her life quietly making hats
in the back room of her family's shop, but as her country prepares for war, she
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is forced to set out on an extraordinary adventure! After a escaping the
unwanted attentions of some bored soldiers with the help of a handsome
stranger, Sophie returns home only to be accosted by the infamous Witch of the
Waste! The Witch lays a curse on her, turning Sophie into a creaky old woman.
Sophie knows she has to leave town, and soon finds herself taking shelter in
the moving castle of the dread wizard Howl...who is rumoured to eat women's
hearts!
The Heiress's Homecoming Regina Scott 2013-03-05 Terms of the Will To keep her
cherished childhood home, Samantha Everard must marry by her twenty-fifth
birthday. Yet she refuses to marry on a whim, not even to save her fortune.
When she returns to Dallsten Manor to say goodbye, the last person she expects
to see is her handsome, disapproving neighbor William Wentworth, Earl of
Kendrick. Will is certain the scandalous Everard family is nothing but trouble.
He shouldn't care about Samantha's predicament, but her feistiness and
kindheartedness intrigue him--as does her refusal to wed. He wants to help,
especially when he perceives the threat that surrounds her. Soon his greatest
wish is to persuade Samantha that her true home is with him.
With Ski & Sledge Over Arctic Glaciers Sir William Martin Conway 1898
Umberland (Everland, Book 2) Wendy Spinale 2018-03-27 The second book in the
epic Everland trilogy now in paperback! Gwen, Pete, and the others have escaped
from Everland. But the safe haven they hoped to find at Alnwick Castle doesn't
exist. With the Queen of England on her deathbed, Duchess Alyssa has stepped
in, but things have gotten worse as the cure Doc created for the Horologia
virus has mutated, accelerating the disease. The only possible solution he can
think of is to go back to the virus's origin: an extinct poisonous apple.
Legend has it a tree bearing the apple might be found at the center of a deadly
labyrinth hidden deep within Germany. A place that no one in their right mind
enters. With no other options, Alyssa sets out with only her sword, her wits,
and the help of Maddox Hadder, a wild boy who oversees the castle gardens. To
get to the center of the maze, she'll be forced to battle monsters more
terrifying than her darkest nightmares. But can anyone truly survive the
madness of the maze? And what if there's no apple to be found there?
Ozland (Everland, book 3) Wendy Spinale 2018-04-24 With Everland and Umberland
both destroyed, the survivors have taken refuge in a small village tucked
within the shadows of the Bloodred Queen's castle. Doc has found an actual cure
for the Horologia virus, while Gwen, Pete, and Alyssa begin plotting the
assassination of the queen with the help of Gail, an excellent huntress. But
killing the queen won't be enough. The world has been destroyed and its needs a
ruler to set things right again. A ruler who is good, kind, and fair. Someone
like the former king of Germany. But he's dead . . . or is he? There's a rumor
that the king has been hidden away in a secret land, where only the worthiest
can find him. Desperate to end the war, a plan is hatched that could put
everything right again. Yet before it's set in motion, the village is burned to
the ground, all survivors taken prisoner to the castle. Except Gail. But is one
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girl enough to find a long-dead king, kill the wicked queen, and save the
world?
The Wicked Will Rise Danielle Paige 2015-03-31 In this New York Times
bestselling sequel to Dorothy Must Die, who is good—and who is actually Wicked?
The Wicked Will Rise is perfect for fans of richly reimagined fairy tales and
classic tales like Marissa Meyer’s Lunar Chronicles and Gregory Maguire’s
Wicked. My name is Amy Gumm—and I’m the other girl from Kansas. After a tornado
swept through my trailer park, I ended up in Oz. But it wasn’t like the Oz I
knew from books and movies. Dorothy had returned, but she was now a ruthless
dictator. Glinda could no longer be called the Good Witch. And the Wicked
Witches who were left? They’d joined forces as the Revolutionary Order of the
Wicked, and they wanted to recruit me. My mission? Kill Dorothy. Except my job
as assassin didn’t work out as planned. Dorothy is still alive. The Order has
vanished. And the home I couldn’t wait to leave behind might be in danger.
Somehow, across a twisted and divided land, I have to find the Order, protect
the true ruler of Oz, take Dorothy and her henchmen down—and try to figure out
what I’m really doing here.
Climate Change Adaptation and Mitigation Management Options James M. Vose
2016-11-16 Forest land managers face the challenges of preparing their forests
for the impacts of climate change. However, climate change adds a new dimension
to the task of developing and testing science-based management options to deal
with the effects of stressors on forest ecosystems in the southern United
States. The large spatial scale and complex interactions make traditional
experimental approaches difficult. Yet, the current progression of climate
change science offers new insights from recent syntheses, models, and
experiments, providing enough information to start planning now for a future
that will likely include an increase in disturbances and rapid changes in
forest conditions. Climate Change Adaptation and Mitigation Management Options:
A Guide for Natural Resource Managers in Southern Forest Ecosystems provides a
comprehensive analysis of forest management options to guide natural resource
management in the face of future climate change. Topics include potential
climate change impacts on wildfire, insects, diseases, and invasives, and how
these in turn might affect the values of southern forests that include timber,
fiber, and carbon; water quality and quantity; species and habitats; and
recreation. The book also considers southern forest carbon sequestration,
vulnerability to biological threats, and migration of native tree populations
due to climate change. This book utilizes the most relevant science and brings
together science experts and land managers from various disciplines and regions
throughout the south to combine science, models, and on-the-ground experience
to develop management options. Providing a link between current management
actions and future management options that would anticipate a changing climate,
the authors hope to ensure a broader range of options for managing southern
forests and protecting their values in the future.
The First Nazi Will Brownell 2016-03-01 "The authors deliver a chilling,
well–researched biography that opens a whole new window on the world wars and
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the German psyche at the time."—Kirkus Reviews "A brilliant tactician and an
abysmally poor politician and strategist, Ludendorff summed up the strengths
and weaknesses of the German General Staff. His is a fascinating story of
talent, discipline, obsession, and denial."—Professor Isabel Virginia Hull,
PhD, Cornell University One of the most important military individuals of the
last century, yet one of the least known, Ludendorff not only dictated all
aspects of World War I, he refused all opportunities to make peace; he
antagonized the Americans until they declared war; he sent Lenin into Russia to
forge a revolution in order to shut down the Russian front; and in 1918 he
pushed for total military victory, in a slaughter known as "The Ludendorff
Offensive." Ludendorff created the legend that Germany had lost the war only
because Jews had conspired on the home front. He forged an alliance with
Hitler, endorsed the Nazis, and wrote maniacally about how Germans needed a new
world war, to redeem the Fatherland. He aimed to build a gigantic state to
dwarf even the British Empire. Simply stated, he wanted the world.
Liberating Libya Rupert Wieloch 2021-10-27 Free Libya! was the chant heard
throughout Libya during the Arab Spring revolution that ended with the death of
Colonel Gadaffi in October 2011. The story is about British involvement in
Libya since the first treaty signed with the rulers in Tripoli in January 1692.
The book is divided into four eras. The first covers the period up to the
Italian invasion in 1911; the second covers the First World War and Italian
pacification; the third covers the Western Desert Campaign; and the final part
brings the reader up to date with recent events. In the words of the Foreign
Secretary, Edward Grey, the 1911 Italian invasion of Libya led straight to the
catastrophe of 1914. Using memoirs of politicians and correspondents from both
sides of the conflict, the author pieces together British involvement, shedding
new light on the Senussi Campaign and the Duke of Westminsters rescue of 100
British PoWs at Bir Hakkeim, as well as the story of Colonel Milo Talbot, who
did as much as TE Lawrence to establish British influence with Arab leadership,
but was never rewarded for his work. Even though hundreds of books have been
written about the Western Desert Campaign, this book includes much unpublished
material in addressing the contentious issues and explains why General Brian
Horrocks wrote: Command in the desert was regarded as an almost certain
prelude to a bowler hat. The final part of the book begins with Britains
operations to establish Libya as an independent kingdom and the rise of
nationalism that led to Gadaffis coup in 1969. The story of the tense
relationship with the Brotherly Leader during the Line of Death era and
subsequent rapprochement precedes an authoritative account of the 2011
revolution. The final chapter, brings the reader up to date with the current
conflict as well as the migration crisis and the Manchester Arena bombers.
When You Wish Upon a Duke Charis Michaels 2021-08-24 USA Today bestselling
author Charis Michaels returns to her Awakened by a Kiss series where
overlooked fairy tale characters get their own happy endings, with a
captivating romance about Miss Isobel Tinker and the duke who makes her believe
in magic. All it takes…. After a childhood spent cavorting around Europe with a
dangerous crowd, Miss Isobel Tinker has parlayed her experience and language
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skills into a safe, reliable life. Working as a clerk in Mayfair’s Everland
Travel Shop, she dreams of someday owning her own travel agency and has vowed
never to leave the familiar shores of England ever again. When a handsome duke
arrives at her doorstep, she realizes her staid existence is about to take
flight. …is faith and hope Jason “North” Beckett, the Duke of Northumberland,
desperately needs a travel guide. He’s inherited a dukedom but has a final
mission for the Foreign Office—rescuing his wayward cousin from Nordic pirates.
Isobel Tinker is the ideal translator, discreet and unknown, but she’s also
uncooperative, stubborn, and disarmingly beautiful. And a little bit of trust
In exchange for her help, North promises Miss Tinker her own travel agency upon
return and strict professionalism at sea. Isobel cautiously agrees but soon
realizes “strict” and “professional” are not how she would describe her
feelings for the irresistible duke. As their adventure sweeps them to the
shores of Iceland and beyond, can temptation and growing trust give way to the
magic of wild, passionate love?
Tigerlilja Erin Michelle Sky 2018-11-13 The origin of Peter Pan and Tigerlilja,
a companion novella to the Tales of the Wendy series. One, cursed by accident.
The other, cursed by destiny. But losing everything isn’t always the end.
Sometimes, it’s just the beginning. One of the Hottest New YA Series of 2018
—Goodreads
Of Corpse Peter Narvaez 2003-07 Laughter, contemporary theory suggests, is
often aggressive in some manner and may be prompted by a sudden perception of
incongruity combined with memories of past emotional experience. Given this
importance of the past to our recognition of the comic, it follows that some
"traditions" dispose us to ludic responses. The studies in Of Corpse: Death and
Humor in Folklore and Popular Culture examine specific interactions of text
(jokes, poetry, epitaphs, iconography, film drama) and social context (wakes,
festivals, disasters) that shape and generate laughter. Uniquely, however, the
essays here peruse a remarkable paradox---the convergence of death and humor.
One Frog, One Fly Wendy Blaxland 1996 "What happens when a fly meets a frog,
who meets a snake, who has a cold? It's a funny surprise."--Page 4 of cover.
The Deceiver's Heart (The Traitor's Game, Book 2) Jennifer A. Nielsen
2019-02-26 Critically acclaimed author Jennifer A. Nielsen delivers the
gripping second installment of her New York Times bestselling epic young adult
fantasy.
The Serpent's Secret (Kiranmala and the Kingdom Beyond #1) Sayantani DasGupta
2018-02-27 From New York Times bestselling author comes a world packed with
action and adventure, perfect for fans of Rick Riordan and Soman Chainani. MEET
KIRANMALA:INTERDIMENSIONAL DEMON SLAYER(Only she doesn't know it yet.)On the
morning of her twelfth birthday, Kiranmala is just a regular sixth grader
living in Parsippany, New Jersey . . . until her parents mysteriously vanish
and a drooling rakkhosh demon slams through her kitchen, determined to eat her
alive. Turns out there might be some truth to her parents' fantastical storiesumberland-everland-book-2-english-edition
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like how Kiranmala is a real Indian princess and how she comes from a secret
place not of this world.To complicate matters, two crush-worthy princes ring
her doorbell, insisting they've come to rescue her. Suddenly, Kiran is swept
into another dimension full of magic, winged horses, moving maps, and annoying,
talking birds. There she must solve riddles and battle demons all while
avoiding the Serpent King of the underworld and the Rakkhoshi Queen in order to
find her parents and basically save New Jersey, her entire world, and
everything beyond it . . .
Tigerheart Peter David 2009-05-12 Paul Dear is a good and clever boy, but he’s
special in ways that even his adoring parents could never have imagined. For by
day, in London’s Kensington Gardens, he walks and talks with the pixies and
sprites and other magical creatures that dwell among the living–but are unseen
by most. Then everything changes when tragedy strikes–and a quest begins that
will lead Paul to a curio shop where a magical ally awaits him and launches him
into the starry skies, bound for a realm where anything is possible. Far from
home, Paul will run with fierce Indian warriors, cross swords with fearsome
pirates, befriend a magnificent white tiger, and soar beside an extraordinary,
ageless boy who reigns in a boundless world of imagination.
The Book of the Farm Henry Stephens 1852
The Fallen Kingdom Elizabeth May 2017-06-13 The long-awaited final book in the
Falconer trilogy is an imaginative tour-de-force that will thrill fans of the
series. Aileana Kameron, resurrected by ancient fae magic, returns to the world
she once knew with no memory of her past and with dangerous powers she
struggles to control. Desperate to break the curse that pits two factions of
the fae against each other in a struggle that will decide the fate of the human
and fae worlds, her only hope is hidden in an ancient book guarded by the
legendary Morrigan, a faery of immense power and cruelty. To save the world and
the people she loves, Aileana must learn to harness her dark new powers even as
they are slowly destroying her. Packed with immersive detail, action, romance,
and fae lore, and publishing simultaneously in the UK, The Fallen Kingdom
brings the Falconer's story to an epic and unforgettable conclusion.
Stolen by Pan Jessi Ramey 2021-03-10 "The Peter Pan standing in front of me
does not have an inviting smile or a cute little fairy flying by his shoulder.
He has not shown me an ounce of kindness, and definitely has not offered me to
play a game of treasure hunt. He is not the innocently playful twelve-year-old
boy I had imagined him to be. Instead, he is a teenager with a blood-stained
dagger and a fire in his eyes that leads me to believe that everything the
fairy tales told me about him was a lie." Kit was just trying to have a nice
night at prom when her life was flipped upside down. Now she is stuck in
Neverland and Peter Pan is telling her she is the reason his island is dying.
All she wants is to go home, but all Peter wants is for Neverland to return to
normal. Kit is going to be thrown into stories she has never taken seriously
before and realize that her life is more intertwined with them than she would
like for it to be. Familiar characters will show their true colors and Kit will
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have to figure out that sometimes the most of beloved fairytale characters turn
out to be the worst villains.
The Wendy Erin Michelle Sky 2018-01-16 One of This Year’s Hottest New YA Series
— Goodreads When the world doesn't want you to be who you are, you must become
more yourself than you knew you could be. London. 1789. More than anything in
the world, Wendy Darling wants to be the captain of a ship, but women aren't
allowed in the Royal Navy. When she learns the Home Office is accepting a
handful of women into its ranks, she jumps at the chance, joining the fight
against the most formidable threat England has ever faced. Magic. But the
secret service isn’t exactly what she hoped. Accompanied by a reimagined cast
of the original Peter Pan, Wendy soon discovers that her dreams are as far away
as ever, that choosing sides isn’t as simple as she thought, and that the only
man who isn't blinded by her gender ... might be her nation's greatest enemy.
Praise for The Wendy, by Erin Michelle Sky & Steven Brown: “All the markings of
a classic ... captivating and delightful.” — Lydia Sherrer, USA TODAY
Bestselling Author of Love, Lies & Hocus Pocus “This is a strong retelling of
Peter Pan, with an empowered female protagonist who carves her own path.
Wendy’s sharp wit is truly impressive.” — School Library Journal “From page one
right up to the end, The Wendy held me enthralled.” — Readers’ Favorite "WOW!
Just WOW! I think this is my favorite book of 2018 so far! It was amazing,
amazing, amazing. – E.J. Hill, Letters to You "(P)ick it up and begin a great
adventure! I DARE YOU!!! If you think you know the story of Wendy, Peter Pan
and the Lost Boys, you will find that you never did, until now! You will not
regret the time you give to this most entertaining tale of Peter, Windy and all
of the others, from Captain "Hook" to Smee, to Nana and the lads. Five stars is
not enough! Straight on until morning!!! – Caius Fabius, Goodreads Fans of
Brigid Kemmerer's A Curse So Dark and Lonely, Gena Showalter's The Evil Queen
and Leigh Bardugo's Shadow and Bone will love the rip-rollicking adventure,
fantasy and historical elements of The Tales of the Wendy by Dragon Authors
Steven Brown and Erin Michelle Sky.
Everland Wendy Spinale 2016-05-10 London is a ruin, destroyed by German bombs,
ravaged by the Horologia virus, and ruled by the ruthless Captain Hanz Otto
Oswald Kretschmer, whose Marauders search for and seize the children who are
immune to the virus in the hope that their blood will produce a cure--their
latest victim is sixteen-year-old Gwen Darling's younger sister and Gwen will
do anything to get her back, even join up with Pete and his gang of Lost Boys
living in a city hidden underground.
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